
Biblical Languages 
 

The Seminary strives to provide "a thoroughly educated ministry"; and, recognizing that the Holy Scriptures were 
given by God in Hebrew and Greek, we believe a knowledge of the original languages, although not essential, may 
certainly prove valuable and useful.  However, it should be remembered that: the course at the Seminary is not 
full-time, students may well have other important family and church responsibilities, and abilities vary 
considerably when it comes to the study of languages.  The Seminary will therefore provide a basic introduction 
to Hebrew and Greek, recommend books and courses for further study, and guide students in the best use of 
approved Dictionaries and Lectionaries.  
 
Worthy of note are the words Henry Martin:  

"May I be taught to remember that all other studies are subservient to the great work of ministering holy 
things to immortal souls!" 

 
 
 

Languages taught during the last three years: 
 

2019 
 
This was a ‘rest’ year for the students. 
 

2020 
 
Introduction to Biblical Hebrew. 
 

2021 
 
Introduction to Koine Greek. 

 
 


